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Dear Occupants 

 

Community Governance Review – Shoreham Parish 

 

Presently, the Parish of Shoreham is divided into three parish wards (Badgers Mount, 

Shoreham and The Well Hill Hundreds) with separate councillor representation on the 

Parish Council. Following the community governance review of 2011/12, Badgers Mount 

will become a parish in its own right with effect from the local elections in May 2015. 

 

Shoreham Parish Council has made representations to Sevenoaks District Council to 

create a new parish ward of Romney Street, an area to the east of the green line shown 

on the map overleaf, containing 97 properties and 159 electors. The proposal also 

suggests that eight parish councillors should serve on the Parish Council as follows: 

 

• Romney Street Ward – one parish councillor 

• Shoreham Ward – six parish councillors 

• The Well Hill Hundreds Ward -  one parish councillor 

 

The District Council has decided to conduct a community governance review and would 

be pleased to receive comments on this proposal by Friday, 30th May 2014. You can 

write to me at the address at the foot of the page or e-mail elreg@sevenoaks.gov.uk For 

more information on the review process please visit the District Council’s website 

www.sevenoaks.gov.uk and navigate to Council and democracy/Elections and 

voting/Community Governance Review 2014. Any changes to parish arrangements will 

take effect at the next full parish council elections on 7th May 2015. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Ian Bigwood 

Electoral Services Manager 
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